
 

4 October 2016 

Recycling Collection 

 

18 October 2016 

Ordinary meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Council Chambers 

 

 

19 September 2016 

 

LITTLE BEES EXPANSION  

The Little Bees Family Day 
Care Service has been        
operating   successfully from 
the Sturt Pea building in     
Bencubbin for the last 15 
months.   
 

We are excited to announce 
that Little Bees will now be 
expanding with the service 
expecting to commence in 
Beacon during October this 
year.   
 

Sarah Moug, our Family Day Care Coordinator, will operate the service 
every Thursday from the Beacon Playgroup room in the Town Hall.   

If you are interested in using the service, you’ll need to complete a    
registration form and sit down with Sarah so she can get to know you 
and your child.   
 

Families are eligible to receive the Child Care Benefit and Rebate and 
parents must provide their child’s completed vaccinations records prior 
to booking.  Sarah is now taking bookings for interviews so if you would 
like to meet with her, or have any questions about how the service     
operates, please call her on 0458 609 726 or email 
fdc@mtmashall.wa.gov.au.  
 

SUGGESTIONS FOR SUMMER SHIRE EVENTS 

If you have any fun ideas or creative suggestions for community events 
to be held over the summer months, our Community Development     
Officer, Sally Morgan would love to hear from you at 
cdo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au.   
 

While glimpses of Spring weather are appearing and we are lucky 
enough to have a long weekend ahead of us we hope you can get out 
and enjoy the wildflower display  throughout the Shire.  

http://www.facebook.com/ShireMtMarshall
https://twitter.com/MtMarshallShire
mailto:admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au
http://www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au/


Bush Fire Act 1954 

Restricted Burning Period  

 

All burning is restricted in the Shire of Mt Marshall from Monday 19 September 2016 to Monday 31 
October 2016. During this time a Permit to Burn is required. 
 

Farmers are advised that permits will only be issued on a daily   
basis and are reminded that  certain conditions are endorsed 
on the permit.  One important condition is that  burning cannot 
be carried out on the day if a Very High or Extreme Fire     
Danger has been issued.  
 

Please check BOM website for further information or contact 
your nearest Bush Fire Control Officer. 
 

Permit holders are also reminded to read the “Obligations of the permit holder” prior to burning. 
 

FIRE BREAKS 

Landowners are also reminded that Firebreaks are to be constructed by Thursday 1 October 2016.   

Firebreak inspections will be carried out by Shire staff and the contract ranger and notices will be  
issued to landowners if their firebreaks do not comply.  

 

BURNING WHICH MAY BE DONE DURING THE RESTRICTED PERIOD WITHOUT A PERMIT: 
 

Burning of garden refuse and rubbish 

Garden refuse and rubbish may be burnt at any time, day or night, in a properly constructed           
incinerator designed to prevent the escape of sparks or burning material.  
 

Garden refuse and rubbish burnt on the ground may be burnt only between the hours of 6 o’clock 
in the evening and 11 o’clock of the same day and must be completely extinguished no later than     
midnight on that day.  At all times while burning garden refuse please ensure that you do not leave 
the fire unattended and you have running water available. 
 

If you require any further information please contact the Shire Office or your local Bush Fire     
Control Officer. 
 

TAKE CARE AND HELP TO PREVENT BUSH FIRES 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjYq_ikmvzOAhXMjJQKHZabCjMQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fcliparts.co%2Fclipart%2F2375258&bvm=bv.131783435,d.dGo&psig=AFQjCNGJN5fEJlDzbY_PDQWrA1eBgDM2vw&ust=14733013424

